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This declaration affirms that Clippard Instrument Laboratory, Inc. complies with applicable 

U.S. Environmental Protection Agency (EPA) regulations concerning Per- and 

Polyfluoroalkyl Substances (PFAS). PFAS are widely used, long lasting chemicals that 

break down slowly over time which are harmful to the environment. 

To the best of our knowledge, based on Clippard’s manufacturing processes, practices and 

information provided by our suppliers, our process and/or product do not contain PFAS.  

Clippard Instrument Laboratory is committed to ongoing compliance with all applicable 

PFAS regulations. This includes the most recent update of PFAS chemicals added to the 

Toxics Release Inventory (TRI) on January 3, 2025. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Ethan Ragouzis, Quality Manager 

Clippard Instrument Laboratory, Inc 


